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	Dear Friends of FEISA,

Here in Paraguay, our winter starts on June 21st, though we are still waiting for cooler weather!  On July 9th, all educational institutions start a two week winter holiday.  Please pray that all of us, teachers and administrative staff, may take advantage of the break to renew our strength so that we return full of enthusiasm ready for the second half of the academic year!

We want to share with you the many projects we have in mind.  Official approval of our One Year Course in Early Years Education for practising teachers who aren’t specialists at infant level, is well in hand.  If all goes well, we want to start the course in August.  Please pray for a good number of takers. 

On a different note, I was in contact last week with an organization called “Juntos por la education” ([Working] Together On Behalf Of Education).  They are a group of business people who have come together to give a new impetus to Paraguayan education and one of their objectives is to strengthen Teacher Training Colleges!  This is an important contact!

We are continuing with the reorganization of our library.  We have decided not to invest in the new computer programme I mentioned in the last letter, but we have acquired the Dewey system book and we are paying people to organize the correct classification of our books.

We are also organizing a special meeting with our present students and past FEISA graduates on Friday August 3rd.  We want to create a tradition of the different year groups meeting together and also to raise funds to help support scholarship students who are unable to cover the full cost of their training.

As some of you may know, we are expecting the visit of Ann Varley and David Orritt here in July.  We are really looking forward to that and trust they will feel very welcome!  They are both very good friends and strong supporters of FEISA.  Ann’s church, St. Peter’s of Oundle, gives us wonderful help with our Toy Library and David is our donor contact.  We thank them both so much!!

In June, David put in an application for funding to Hockerill Christian Educational Trust. Do join us in praying for a favouable response!

Our forthcoming activities are as follows.

· Our First Year students finish their first teaching practice on Friday July 6th and will have special Plastic Arts and Infant Games Workshops on returning from their holidays.
· The Second Year students will start their second teaching practice of the year after the holidays, from July 23rd to August 24th.
· The Third Year students will return to their final examinations and then to their last teaching practice before qualifying as Early Years teachers.

Thank you for your prayers for our degree students.  This week two of them defended their theses and one more will do so in August. Ana





	
· The visit in July and support of Ann and David 

· Helpful orientation of the Ministry of Education regarding our Specialization Course. 

· The desire of Juntos por la educacion  to support Teacher Training

· The schools that welcome our students for their teaching practices

· FEISA’s hard working administrative staff who efficiently fulfill various roles


	
· Good rest for all teaching and administrative staff

· Official approval and new students for our Specialisation course

· Support of different kinds from Juntos por la educacion
· The re-organization of the library and funds to buy more books

· The meeting of students and graduates on August 3rd

· A favourable response from Hockerill

· First & Second Year teaching practices

· Third Year final examinations
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